
Translators K250BV and K273CT have been silent since April 4, 2023, 
principally due to storm damage at the transmitter site- the site of KVTA which 
is itself operating pursuant to an STA because of the problems caused earlier 
this year by historic rain and resulting flooding at the transmitter site. The two 
translators are mounted on the KVTA main tower and work to repair the tower 
has been slowed due to the flooding and related damage, delayed insurance 
adjustor site visits, and other problems. The licensee has been examining 
alternatives for repairing KVTA and the translators and working with 
consulting engineers on these plans. Additional time is needed to complete this 
review and to return the translators to service. 


